CHHS CHOIR - 2022 FLOWER FUNDRAISER

Welcome to the Fall 2022 CHHS Choir fundraiser. We are selling something new this year-
quality fall flowers to our families, friends, and the community. Not only will the flowers make
our neighborhoods more beautiful, but the funds that we raise will greatly benefit our choir. It's
a win-win!

Things you should know:
1. Leno’s Plant Farm in Mansfield will provide and deliver the flowers to CHHS this year.
2. All flats have 18 individual 4" plants which we sell for $20/flat.
3. Each student that didn't purchase a buy-out booster club membership (Conductor
level) is asked to sell at least 20 flats.

Attached is a copy of the order form with the season’s flower selections. Downloadable PDFs of
this information sheet & order form are located on our CHHS Choir website under the
Boosters tab. Social Media images that you may use to sell are also available for download.
www.chhspantherchoir.org

Things you should do:

1. Spread the word about our flower fundraiser!

2. Have each customer fill out a line on the order form.

3. For each customer, please confirm a) the type of flowers, b) the number of flats, and ¢)
the payment is correct.

4. Collect payments at time of order (cash or check - checks made out to CHHS panther
choir).

5. Let the customer know that you will deliver the flowers on Saturday, October 15th.

Order forms and money will need to be turned in by no later than Friday. October 7th.

Instructions for turning in order forms and money:
1. Fillin student name, phone number and class, as well as parent naome and phone
number, at the bottom of the order form.
2. Tally your orders across and at the bottom of the form. Double check your totals and
that the money collected adds up.
3. Place order form and money in an envelope.

Elower delivery is set for the morning of Saturday, October 15th in the big parking lot behind
CHHS near the choir room (subject to change if weather is bad.) A Sign Up Genius will be sent

out for volunteers to help with flower sorting and pick-up. Parents and students are
encouraged to help.

If you have questions, feel free to call/text Rachael Abell at 979-574-6350 or Chelly Beck at
817-863-8156.



